
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
28 September 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Key Stage 1 Choir – Singsation! 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be starting a choir for Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) 

called Singsation!  This will be a great opportunity for students to develop their singing skills 

and have fun in the process!  The choir will practise on a Friday lunchtime. 

 

Those who join the choir will be expected to attend rehearsals each week and from time to 

time there will be the additional need to practise and learn the words of songs. 

 

If your child would like to participate then please complete the below form by 8 October. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/vTfe0Z3wzM  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Neville Bluck 
 

 

Neville Bluck  

Music Teacher 
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